April 20, 2010

The second tournament of the 2010 season turned out to be another productive evening. We
had light winds out of the north and the water was a turnover brown color. 16 boats weighed-in

18 bass. Congratulations to Brian and Brandon Balcer for taking first place with 2 fish weighing
over 7 Ibs.
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